
DUST OFF THOSE BOWS!

Join us for the

6TH ANNUAL BRING OUT THE BOWS 

INVITATIONAL AND 3D SHOOT

Saturday, December 7, 2019

Join us for one of  the first tournaments of  the year and get 

super charged for the upcoming NASP archery season. We 

will have both bullseye and 3D formats.

This is a 10m/10m tournament (no 15m shooting) designed 

for archers and teams that may not have had much practice 

time yet. 

Waivers and information / registration links at 

carolinawarriors.org!

Team trophies and 

individual medals will 

be awarded.

Hosted By The Carolina Warriors
thecarolinawarriors@gmail.com
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